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Town of Hamilton Planning Board 

    PO Box 429, 577 Bay Road 

       Hamilton, MA  01936 
         978-626-5248 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Hamilton Planning Board will hold a public hearing on October 19, 

2021at 7:00 p.m. in the Memorial Room, Hamilton Town Hall, 577 Bay 

Road, and via ZOOM (see Town website posting for dial in information of 

October 19, 2021 meeting) in accordance with M.G.L. c.40A, Sec. 5, relative 

to: 

 

Changes in the Hamilton Zoning By-law to include: 

 

Change the term “Board of Selectmen” to “Select Board” in each and every  

applicable location within the Hamilton Zoning Bylaw.  

 

A copies of the proposed text is on file with the Town Clerk and may be 

inspected during regular Town Hall business hours.  Any person interested 

or wishing to be heard on the proposed bylaw should appear via ZOOM 

appear as designated. 

 

      Patrick Reffett 

      Director of Planning & Inspections  

 

 


